Midiands Regional Hospital Midland

Tullamore Regional
—— Arden Road, Hospital
— Tullamore, Co. Offaly,
R35 NY51
28/05/2024

Deputy Charles Flanagan
Dail Eireann

Leinster House

Dublin 2

RE: PQ ref 19506/24

Subject: To ask the Minister for Health if funding will be made available for a
specialist Parkinson's disease nurse for County Offaly; and if he will make a
statement on the matter.

Dear Deputy Flanagan,

in response to your query, we can advise that {o date in the Midland Regional Hospital
Tullamore, there has not been a Parkinson’s service, specialist nurse, or a case put forward
regarding same.

Trusting this clarifies your request.

if | can provide any further assistance, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours sincerely,

SN A /5
‘\ M AL

U
Catriona McDonald
General Manager




